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Warren County Open House for Zoning and Subdivision Ordinance 

Revisions 

Staff and Consultants Prepare Public for Revisions 

Warren County, IA— August 11th, 2023 — The Warren County Zoning Staff will host 

an Ordinance Open House on August 22nd from 3:30 pm to 6:30 pm at the Warren County Board 

Room (301 N Buxton Ave. #202, Indianola, IA 50125). The open house will provide community 

members the opportunity to visit with the staff and consultants, learn about the updated revisions, 

and provide feedback on the first part of the Warren County Comprehensive Plan and Zoning 

and Subdivision Ordinance updates. 

The Warren County Board of Supervisors voted unanimously to approve revisions to the 

Warren County Zoning and Subdivision Ordinances following a series of public hearings that 

were held throughout the week of July 31st, each concluding with the Board’s approval of the 

zoning ordinances. The new ordinances took effect on 11:59 pm on August 4th, 2023. 

The revisions were drafted through a series of workshops involving the Warren County 

Zoning Department, Zoning Commission, and Board of Supervisors, which were led by a team 

of consultants. The Warren County Zoning Staff, along with planning consultants from MSA 

Professional Services, Inc. will host the Ordinance Open House on August 22nd from 3:30 pm to 

6:30 pm at the Warren County Board Room (301 N Buxton Ave. #202, Indianola, IA 50125). 

 

For more information, press only: 

Sarah Runkel 
srunkel@msa-ps.com 
515-635-3416 

mailto:srunkel@msa-ps.com

	For more information, press only:

